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On June 30
th

 2017, a pleasure craft named “Survivor” dangerously interfered with a BC Ferry operating just outside of 

the Swartz Bay Ferry Terminal.   Witnesses state that the pleasure craft paced the ferry, then accelerated and cut 

across the bow of the ferry, coming within 20 feet of causing a collision. The pleasure craft committed several other 

dangerous manoeuvres during the incident.  Witnesses captured the photo below of the pleasure craft “SURVIVOR”. 

Constable Matt Poitras of the RCMP West Coast Marine Services division is requesting assistance in identifying the 

vessel and its operator.  Cst. Poitras is requesting any additional photos and statements from other possible 

witnesses and the assistance from the marine communities from both the USA and Canada, to track down this vessel 

and operator. Please contact Cst. Poitras at   matthew.poitras@rcmp-grc.gc.ca or CRIMESTOPPERS                                                        

RCMP West Coast Marine Services file 2017-335. 
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